
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

 

SUBLETTE, KS                                   OCTOBER 9, 2019  

   

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at City Hall at 

7:00 p.m. with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the following members of the City 

Council present:   James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel, Sterling Hall and Dylan 

Shotton arrived at 7:24 p.m..  Also present were City Superintendent Daylen Elsey, Under 

Sheriff Denton Unruh and City Clerk Jeannie Trigg.    Visitor was Doug Helmke.    

 

The minutes of the last regular were approved as distributed with a motion by 

Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 4-0. 

   

Under Sheriff Denton Unruh was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.   He 

reported on daily happenings within the city and school. 

 

Doug Helmke, with KRWA, was present to report to us the water right results from the 

application to the State of Kansas Department of Agriculture, Division of Water Resources 

for a change in the point of diversion for water right files HS001 and 9181.   A motion was 

made by Councilmember Hall, seconded by Councilmember Shotton to approve and accept 

the State’s reduction in the authorized maximum rate of diversion.  The motion carried 5-

0. 

 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He reported on the finished mastic 

product.  He discussed the water tower cleaning and inspection.   

 

The Chamber asked for permission to block off Inman Street for the Fall Fest, October 29th 

from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  A motion was made by Councilmember Barber, seconded by 

Councilmember Stoppel to allow Chamber to block off Inman Street.  The motion carried 

5-0. 

 

The Council discussed rock crushing and dogs at large. 

  

A motion was made by Councilmember Hall, seconded by Councilmember Birney to 

approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn at 8:10 p.m., seconded by 

Councilmember Hall.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK  

  

 

                                                                                                            JEANNIE S. TRIGG 


